Dixon Park Board
August 27, 2024

Dixon Park Board met on August 27, 2024. Attending were Board Chair Vicky Tillman, Board members
Meagan Harvey and Eddie Branson, and Commissioner Jeff Graham.

Eddie made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting, seconded my Meagan, all ayes.

Vicky asked about quotes for the fencing advertisement. She said it’s been a while, so she is going to
follow up with them.

Brandi Lanham sent Meagan 3 mock ups for possible t-shirt designs. Meagan will forward those to the
Board members. Brandi said when we decide what we want, she can do some mock up tees, and tell us
prices.

Jody found a door, a door closer, and a motion sensor light for the bathrooms at the park online. The
price for the door is $209.95, each, and we need 2. The door closers are $118.00, each, and we need 2 of
those. The motion sensor light is $59.99 each, and we also need 2 of those.

Meagan made a motion we go ahead and purchase those, seconded by Eddie, all ayes.

We talked about excluding the Soccer League from having to pay a $40 fee to use the park facilities.
Everyone else who wants to use the park facilities has to pay a flat $40 fee, and if they are a non-profit,
they will get the 540 back if they clean up after they are done.

Vicky tried calling the Animal Shelter about the 5k they were wanting to hold at the park, no one
answered so she said she will try and call them again this week.

A work meeting was scheduled to discuss plans for having a fall festival on September 5th at 4:30.
The next regular meeting was scheduled for September 16th at 4:30.

Eddie made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Meagan, all ayes.
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Vicky Tillman, Chairman Meagan Harvey, Secretary




